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11 November 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Swimming Lessons – Spring Term 2021 
 
At the moment we are still unsure whether schools will be allowed to take part in swimming 
lessons next term.  However, in the hope that we will be able to years 3 and 4 will 
commence their lessons on Thursday 14 January 2021 with the last session on Thursday 1 
April 2021 (a total of 11 sessions). The bus will leave at 10.30 am and return by 12.30 pm.  
Children will have their lunch when they return to school.   
 
Each Thursday your child will need to bring the following items to school in a named bag: 

 a swimming costume/trunks 

 a towel  

 a swimming hat  

 goggles (optional) 
 
We will not be asking for payment at the current time, but we would be grateful if the consent 
form (overleaf) could be completed and returned to the office by Wednesday 25 November 
2020. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 

 
Katherine Hunkin 
Headteacher 
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To: The school office 
 
Swimming Spring Term 2021 
 
 I give permission for:   ______________________________ (insert name of child) to 

take part in swimming lessons at Truro Leisure Centre during the spring term 2021. 
 

 
 
If your child is in Year 3 please indicate your child’s current water confidence/swimming ability: 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Signed: ______________________________       Date: _________________________ 
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